
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bluebirds – Grounds Week 

This half term the children travelled 

into the woods in search of a Bear 

inspired by ‘We’re going on a Bear 

Hunt’ by Michael Rosen.  

The children were able to re-tell the 

familiar tale and order the events.  

We also went to the woods and around 

the school in search of ingredients to 

make our own compost – we had to look 

for soil, stones and even worms!  

The children worked in pairs to gather 

the ingredients and follow the 

instructions to make the mini compost 

pots.  

Hopefully we can use our compost to 

grow some flowers or vegetables this 

summer!   


